
      

 
  



 

 

Public Works – 
Streets Department   
 
Office 385.201.2429 

  
2538 North 300 West  
Lehi, UT 84043 
Lehi-ut.gov 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
. 

                                **NOTICE** 
 
 
 

Dear Lehi City Resident/Business Owner: 
 

The Lehi City Street Department crews will be chip sealing 1100 
West, Tuesday, May 14th.   
This is a preventive measure to extend the life of the asphalt.   

 
Therefore, any vehicle(s) or debris will need to be removed from in 
front of your home/business and off the street by this time. If the 
vehicles(s) are not moved by the given time, the City will have them 
“Towed at owner’s expense”.  
 
Access will still be provided, although periodically may be 
delayed when crews are present. 
 
There will be no parking on the road for each of the days referenced, 
so work can be completed in a timely manner. We appreciate your 
patience in working with us on this project. 
 
A map of the work area can be found on our city webpage - 
https://www.lehi-ut.gov/departments/public-works/streets/  

 
We appreciate your co-operation in helping us maintain our city 
streets. If you have any questions, please contact our Public Works 
Department at 385-201-1000 between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 
Monday thru Thursday  

 
Sincerely, 
 
Lehi City Street Department  

 

https://www.lehi-ut.gov/departments/public-works/streets/

